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One Key to Our Success
Cascade Medical Employee Payroll Donations

"It’s exciting to see the new equipment 
provided to our facility each year,” Jill 
Barich, Cascade Medical’s Executive 
Assistant, said, in reference to 
CMF campaigns that have helped 
the hospital with key upgrades.

Cascade Medical and CMF share 
the value of commitment. Cascade 
Medical employees display their 
commitment every day on the job, and 
also through their generous support 
of CMF. Since a program for payroll 
donations began in 2014, employees 
representing every department 
have given over $47,000 toward 

our campaigns! 
Participation has 
increased steadily 
over the years. 
We are extremely 
grateful to the 
Cascade Medical employees who 
care deeply for patients, each other 
and our broader community.

“I love giving, because I can give,” said 
Dixie Gough without any hesitation. 
Gough has worked for Cascade 
Medical for eighteen years and is on 
the cusp of retirement. She said, “It 
benefits everyone in the long run.”

Another long-time donor, Heather 
Miller, works in the accounting 
office of Cascade Medical. “I donate 
through payroll because it is simple 
and easy,” she said. “The impact 
that CMF makes on behalf of our 
community is our patients get the 
latest and greatest equipment 
which enriches their health.”

A Charming Day for Young & Old
Celebrate Mother's Day at our 3rd Annual Charm Walk
Don’t you love all the incarnations of 
Leavenworth for every season, festival 
and holiday? Come to our 3rd Annual 
Charm Walk to receive a memento 
of Leavenworth that you can wear 
year-round—a Holidays in “Charm”ing 
Leavenworth charm bracelet.

We are planning a charm walk to boost 
all our spirits in these challenging 
times. Stroll through downtown shops, 
gathering eighteen charms along 

the way at participating businesses. 
There’s sure to be a valuable coupon 
or two as well! 

Join us 11am-4pm May 9th, or noon-
3pm May 10th to celebrate a lovely 
Mother’s Day weekend with friends & 
family. Tickets are $20 online or at our 
booth in the Cascade Medical parking 
lot. Hope to see you there! (Event date 
& time subject to change for health & 
safety reasons.)
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Our annual fundraising campaign 
is off to a great start thanks in part 
to a generous $4000 donation 
made by Lake Wenatchee  
Fire & Rescue in January!

As of early March we have 
raised $34,000 toward our 
goal of $120,000 to help buy 
saftety equipment for all three 
ambulances at Cascade Medical. 
We welcome your support for our 
2020 campaign. Please consider 
making your donation today!

$34,000  
toward our  

goal of $120,000!
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our mission: 
To enhance and financially support Cascade 
Medical's ability to deliver quality healthcare  
to our community.

contact us: 
(509) 548-2523
Foundation@CascadeMedical.org 

MAY

9/10

JUN

04

JUN

03

AUG

29

JUN

22

JUL

07

We are closely monitoring the evolving developments regarding the COVID-19 pandemic.  
Event details are subject to change to help ensure the health and safety of our community.

for up-to-date event information:  CascadeMedicalFoundation.org

For the Love of Our Donors
Donor Appreciation Party @ Silvara Cellars

The beautiful hilltop tasting room of Silvara Cellars provided a perfect 
backdrop for our 2019 Donor Appreciation Party. Forty-five guests shared 
an evening of fellowship with good food, good wine, and good company.

2019 Ladies Night Out

Spring & Summer 2020 Calendar
3rd annual 
Charm Walk

benevolent night @ 
Blewett Brewing Co. 

downtown leavenworth 
Ladies Night Out 

18th annual 
Cascade Classic Golf Classic

benevolent night @   
München Haus

25th anniversary 
Home & Garden Tour


